
August 10, 2020

Jeannie Mastorides, CCO 
Sr Vice President of Administration

State of Ohio
Public Utility Commission of Ohio
ATTN: Docking Division 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

RE: Energy Professionals, LLC ~ Notice of Material Change 
Certificate: 12-553E / Case: 12-2090-EL-AGG and 
Certificate: 11-2229G / Case: 11-5444-GA-AGG

To whom it may concern:

Energy Professionals, LLC (Company) would like to update the Commission regarding a change in our staff.

Effective immediately, Ms. Laura Zepeda is no longer serving as the egulatory contact for Energy Professionals, LLC. 
Please accept this as formal notification that I, Jeannie Mastorides, lave assumed this role having officially taken on 
the responsibility of handling all matters pertaining to State, Public Utility Commission and corresponding agencies 
moving forward. If you could please incorporate my information into your database for all licensing, correspondence, 
and notifications, it would be most appreciated.

Unless otherwise instructed by the Commission, any subsequent changes to Energy Professionals documented 
information will be communicated at the time that annual reports and/or renewal applications associated with Energy 
Professionals, LLC-energy related license are submitted to the Commission.

Thank you for your assistance and should you have any questions or require additional information or documentation 
please contact me.

Respectfully,
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Jeannie Mastorides ---
Sr VP of Administration 
1315 Cleveland Street 
Clearwater, FL 33755 
(727) 286-3076 / 844-674-5465
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